MEMO

March 15, 2018

Members of the Town Board:

| am pleased to tell you that | have received three donations to the Harrison Food
Pantry in the amounts of:

® A Check for $ 2,000.00 from an anonymous donor.
® A Check for $ 150.00 from the Jewish Community Center of Harrison.

® Cash in the amount of $ 462.00 from the donation jar at Pizza 2000
pizzeria.

| am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini
Director of Community Services



